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UPDATE 05.04.17 
Fort Lauderdale Traffic Homicide Investigators have updated the vehicle 
description in reference to this hit and run incident. The updated information is 
for a white 2004 to 2008 Acura TSX sedan. Once again, the vehicle may have 
considerable front, passenger side damage. 
 
ORIGINAL 04.28.17 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is seeking assistance from the public in 
locating the driver and vehicle involved in a hit and run collision which resulted in 
a pedestrian being hospitalized with injury. The incident occurred on Monday, 
April 8th around 4:30 am; near the intersection of West Broward Boulevard and 
Northwest 7th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that a white sedan, possibly a 2004 to 
2006 Honda Accord was driving westbound in the 700 Block of West Broward 
Boulevard. The vehicle collided with the pedestrian as he walked westbound 
along the north side of the roadway. The driver of the vehicle failed to stop and 
render aid for the injured pedestrian, and fled the area. The vehicle may have 
considerable front, passenger side damage. 
 

The pedestrian was transported to Broward Health Medical Center with injury. 
 
This investigation into this incident is ongoing. Anyone with information regarding 
this hit and run is urged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Andrea Johnson, 
at (954) 828-5825, Traffic Homicide Investigator Melody Whitelock at (954) 828-
5125, or Broward Crime Stoppers at (954)-493-TIPS (8477). 
 
A link to video of the incident has been provided. 
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